Office of Chief of Police



Chief of Police Kurt S. Wahlen

City of Racine, Wisconsin

June 12, 2008

Mayor Gary Becker and Common Council Racine, Wisconsin

Dear Mayor Becker and Aldermen:

I respectfully request to appear before the appropriate committee to discuss our request to apply for the U.S. Department of Justice COPS Secure Our Schools (SOS) 2008 grant program, that would be administered by Racine Unified School District. The grant requires a 50% local cash match, which would be funded by Racine Unified School District. The amount of this grant is undetermined at this time. The Finance Department has been contacted for coordination, and grant control number 2008-021 has been issued.

Sincerely,

Kurt S. Wahlen Chief of Police

DHS/df

cc: Deputy Chief Christensen Assistant Chief Hurley Debbi Embry

